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NOTICE FOR PUBLIC COMMENT

DENNESIG NEIGHBOURHOOD “WOONERF” PROPOSAL PROMOTING
PEDESTRIANIZATION

Municipal Notice No. 159/2023

The Municipality aims is to prioritize and promote public transport and non-motorised transport
(NMT), as these were outcomes from IDP consultative processes and are highlighted as
strategic focus areas in the Municipality’s Spatial Development Framework (SDF) and approved
Comprehensive Integrated Transport Plan (CITP).

Notice is hereby given, in terms of the Municipal Council's Recommendations, ltem 11.6.2 of the
18" Council Meeting held on 29t November 2023, for the commencement of public participation
process for the proposed Dennesig Neighbourhood Pedestrianization programme.

The main objective of the programme is to reduce vehicular demand by implementing improved
Non-Motorized Transport (NMT) facilities and by commissioning a public transport service. The
objective is to change the character of the neighbourhood, and the behaviour of motorists to
create “living streets” environment that would prioritise pedestrians and cyclists. The “Woon-erf’
concept promoting pedestrianization, is proposed along Dennesig Road (between Bird and
Hofman Streets), and along portions of Hofman Street and Paul Kruger Street.

The community is therefore invited to provide comment. Comments must clearly state
“Dennesig Neighbourhood Pedestrianization” and may be forwarded to: Johan Brink at
lohanb@itsalobal.co.za, written submission can also be submitted to the Infrastructure
Services office, Roads, Transport and Stormwater Department located at 71 Plein Street,
Ecclesia Building, Second Floor.

The council item and associated report can be downloaded from the Stellenbosch Municipal
website (www.stellenbosch.gov.za). Any person unable to read and write or, having any
sight disability will be assisted by an official at the above-mentioned office, should they not
be able to provide comments on their own accord. Comments / inputs must be submitted on
or before 15% February 2023.
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